
April 11, 2024

Stephanie Waggett for State Representative 

50th House District Pennsylvania 

Stephanie, 

As Pennsylvania Legislative Director for SMART - Transportation Division,  I formally 

announce our endorsement for your candidacy in the 50th district.  We look forward 
to working together in Harrisburg for working class families best interests. 

I wish you a positive and prosperous campaign.

Best, 

Paul A. Pokrowka
Paul A. Pokrowka

Director & Chairman


